
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 9.3 of the Grandville City Charter, 
that a public hearing on the proposed budget for the City of Grandville, covering the 
fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024, will be held in the Council Chambers, 3195 Wilson 
Avenue, S.W., Grandville, Michigan, on May 13, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

GENERAL FUND ...............................................................  $16,112,930 

MAJOR STREET SPECIAL REVENUE FUND ................  $  3,782,460 

LOCAL STREET SPECIAL REVENUE FUND ................  $  1,459,300 

FOURTH OF JULY SPECIAL REVENUE FUND ............  $     101,600 

OPIOD SETTLEMENT SPECIAL REVENUE FUND ......  $       10,000 

ARPA SPECIAL REVENUE FUND ..................................  $     466,046 

GENERAL DEBT SERVICE FUND ..................................  $     969,456 

BROWNFIELD AUTHORITY COMPONENT UNIT .......  $     158,500 

DDA COMPONENT UNIT ................................................  $  1,213,206 

CLEAN WATER PLANT ENTERPRISE FUND ...............  $  8,676,374 

WATER ENTERPRISE FUND ...........................................  $  3,202,850 

MOTOR POOL INTERNAL SERVICE FUND .................  $     915,150 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is on file in the office of the City Clerk and is available 
for public inspection. 

Marci Poley-Kwiatkowski 
Grandville City Clerk 
3195 Wilson Avenue 
Grandville, MI 49418 



 

 

CITY OF GRANDVILLE 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
  

A PUBLIC HEARING ON AN APPLICATION FROM UNDERGROUND BUILDING 
MAINTENANCE, L.L.C. FOR A COMMERCIAL REHABILITATION EXEMPTION 
CERTIFICATE is to be held before the Grandville City Council at Grandville City Hall, 3195 
Wilson Avenue SW, Grandville, Michigan, on Monday, May 13, 2024, at 7:15 p.m.   
 

The hearing is being held as a result of an application filed by Underground Building 
Maintenance, L.L.C. for a commercial rehabilitation exemption certificate for certain property 
within the commercial rehabilitation district known as "Underground Building Maintenance, L.L.C. 
Commercial Rehabilitation District No. 1", established in the City of Grandville in accordance with 
Act 210 of the Michigan Public Acts of 2005, as amended. 
 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing before the City Council on 
May 13, 2024.  All persons will be given an opportunity to be heard.   
 

Marci Poley-Kwiatkowski 
Grandville City Clerk 
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